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Welcome back from the Easter holiday. We hope that you had a lovely break. I 

thought it would be useful to share with you what they children will be 

learning about this Summer term in Phoenix Class. It is great to have the 

support of family involvement in their learning and really promotes great 

discussions at home.  

During term 3, the Summer term, we’re exploring ‘Me and Relationships and 

Changing Me’ in our Jigsaw topic, thinking about ourselves and how we can 

help each other in school.  

We will be investigating ‘The History of the Seaside’ as part of our history topic. 

We will be looking at the past, what chronology is and using a wide vocabulary 

of everyday historical terms.  

In art the children will be learning about 3D form. We will be look at sculptures 

with simple shapes, surfaces and lines. Alongside all this exciting new learning, 

our science work will be about light, shadows and reflection.  We have some 

exciting investigations planned.  We will also be learning about the importance 

of sun safety.    

In R.E. our YR3’s will be learning out the ‘Kingdom of God’ and our YR2’s will be 

looking at Humanism. Our PE day is Thursday, so if you could please ensure 

that your child’s PE kit is in school that day. In PE we are exploring striking and 

fielding, allowing children to try new games and working together.  

Each day, we’ll also continue to focus on our reading, writing and maths skills 

in our daily lessons. If you’d like to know more about what we’re learning in 

any area of the curriculum this term, please visit the curriculum pages of the 

school website.  
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